MARION TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF TRUSTEES
REGULAR MEETING
Thursday, October 10, 2024
7:30 pm

THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD IN PERSON WITH ONLINE PARTICIPATION OPTIONS
Call to Order

Pledge of Allegiance
Members Present/Members Absent
Call to the Public
1) Approval of the Agenda
2) Consent Agenda
a. Sept 26, 2024 Regular Meeting Minutes
b. DPW Report
c. Financial Report
d. Zoning Report

3) Baldwin Show Cause Hearing
4) Set Date for Rurik, Irene, Olympia, Adria Drive Snow Removal SAD
5) Marion Township Roads
e County Farm/Sexton Road Speed Limit
e 2025 Gravel Road Projects per Vinnie
6) Crystal Wood Trees (Bring back)
7) Budget Amendments
8) CCS Quote for Boardroom Cameras
9) Buck Pole Update
10) Township Maintenance Update-Building Signage

Correspondence and Updates
EMS Open house

Call to the Public
Adjournment
Next Board Packet will be ready after 3 pm on Thursday, October 17, 2024.



CALL TO THE PUBLIC POLICY-ADOPTED ON 08/25/2022

Marion Township Public Participation at Township Board Meetings Policy

The Public shall be given an opportunity to be heard at every Township
Board Meeting following this Policy adopted by the Township Board.

The Township Supervisor is the moderator of the meeting. In the absence of
the Supervisor, the Township Clerk shall hold an election of the Board
Members present to select a moderator for the meeting.

Anyone attending the meeting either in-person or on-line may speak during
the “Call to the Public” part of the meeting. To preserve order, those
attending in-person will speak first. When all in-person attendees have been
heard, the moderator will ask if any on-line attendee wishes to speak.

When recognized by the moderator, in-person attendees shall come to the
podium. The moderator will request that they give their name and address

before they begin their comments.

When all in-person attendees have finished speaking, the moderator will ask
if anyone attending the meeting on-line wishes to speak. On-line attendees
may unmute themselves and when recognized by the moderator may speak.
On-line attendees will also be asked for their name and address.

All comments shall be addressed to the Township Board. The “Call to the
Public” is for attendees to provide information or opinions to the Township
Board and is not intended to be a dialog. Anyone needing a response should
contact officials or staff during working hours.

To preserve efficiency, speakers will be asked to keep their comments to five
minutes or less.

On some occasions, attendees may be asked for comments during agenda
items.




